Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Northwest Florida Water Management District
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The Northwest Florida Water Management District announces Lands Public Hearing, which was previously scheduled to be held at 1:30 p.m., (EST) on Thursday, January 25, 2007 has been canceled.

The monthly Governing Board meeting is scheduled for:

DATE AND TIME: January 25, 2007, 1:00 p.m. (EST)

PLACE: The District Headquarters

Board Meeting/Committee Meetings

DATE AND TIME: January 25, 2007, 10:15 a.m.

Public Hearing on Regulatory Matters

DATE AND TIME: January 25, 2007, 1:15 p.m.

Public Hearing on Region V Water Supply Plan

DATE AND TIME: January 25, 2007, 1:45 p.m.

NOTE: Appeal from any NWFWMD Board decision requires a record of the proceedings. Although Governing Board meetings are normally recorded, affected persons are advised that it may be necessary for them to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, including the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based.

Persons with disabilities or handicaps who need assistance or reasonable accommodation in order to participate in these meetings should contact the District at least 72 hours in advance of these meetings to make appropriate arrangements.

Anyone wishing to receive agendas for the above meeting should contact Dorothy Cotton at (850)539-5999.
